
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rose of Hope Committee - and the passionate, visionary ladies of the Cataraqui 
Golf and Country Club, behind it - has made a real, impactful difference in the lives of 
women in our region for 25 years. This year, the Rose of Hope is celebrating our 26th year of 
supporting access to quality health care that our community has relied on, and to ensure 
programs and services are here when our community needs them the most! 

 
The commitment to improving the diagnosis and care for those with breast cancer, 

and contributions of over $3.1 million dollars, has allowed Kingston Health Sciences 
Centre (KHSC) to purchase and replace essential diagnostic equipment, along with the 
creation of a comprehensive reconstructive surgery program. 

 
Now, the Rose of Hope committee has made our biggest pledge ever – one million 

dollars toward the purchase of an MRI machine for the KHSC Breast Imaging Centre (BIK). 
The new centre is open, and it is spectacular! The Rose of Hope Wall pays tribute to the 
Cataraqui Golf & Country Club members and our friends who have so generously 
supported us for the past 25 years. When the MRI is installed, the Breast Imaging Centre 
will be complete and the best in the country. 

 
As a healthcare supporter, you can help the Rose of Hope committee achieve this goal. 

Your ongoing support is vital to giving women and their families the bright, healthy futures 
they deserve. 

With my best wishes for you and the people close to you, 

Sherri McCullough 
Rose of Hope, Chair 


